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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  February 1, 2024 
 
RE:  South Hope Street Water Main Relocation Project – Bid Tabulation 
 

 

Attached are the results of the bid opening for materials to relocate 800’ of water main 

along South Hope Street into the existing easement.  The low bidder is Schulte Supply 

with a bid of $36,784.64.  Schulte Supply is a local company from which the Water 

Department already obtains supplies.  Staff recommends approval of this bid. 

There were six plan holders and four bids received.  The low bid and the bid tabulation 

form is attached. 

This work is to be done by the city’s Water Department. 

  

 


